
SENIOR BIOGRAPHIES  
 

Due by April 30th (of each season) 
Please email all information to the High School Student Secretary 

 
In previous years the bios were sectioned off with: 

 
• accomplishments  

• most memorable moment  
• who I wish to thank 

• future plans 
• hometown 

• parents and siblings names 
• high school 

• # of years in OHSRA 
• a note from the senior's parents 

 
Also, if you have any candid photos from throughout the high school rodeo year 
that you would like to have included, please submit those as well with your bio.  
 


